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TRIBUTE TO AIMÉE:  (submitted by Chris)

Aimée DeChambeau has been accepted into the 2009 Frye Leadership Institute. The Frye Institute is a 
continuing education opportunity for individuals who are involved with, and have an interest in 
transforming the management of scholarly resources in higher education. Selection for participation in the 
institute is competitive, and begins with a nomination from a member of the institution’s senior 
administration. In this case, Aimée was nominated by Provost Kaler. 

Participants in the Frye Institute begin their experience on their home campus with discussions involving 
the president, provost, CFO, CIO, and dean of libraries, providing important context for their residential 
experience. From May 31 to June 11, participants will gather at Emory University for an intensive 
residential experience that exposes them to higher education leaders from around the country. These 
leaders will explore the following topics: 

Perspectives of executive leaders in higher education
Public policy and government relations
Organizational change and leadership
Teamwork
E-research and E-scholarship
Scholarly communication
Communicating and marketing the institution’s messages. 

The 2009 Institute is led by Chuck Henry (President, CLIR) and Diana Oblinger (President, EDUCAUSE) 
and is sponsored by 

CLIR, EDUCAUSE, and Emory University. 

It is a tribute to Aimée and to the library that she has been chosen for this leadership training. I look 
forward to her contributions to our efforts to maintain and develop high levels of service in a fast-changing 
information environment.  Chris



LILRC CONTINUING EDUCATION :

Topic - Feed Me: Many Morsels of RSS

Date - Friday, March 6

Time - 12:30 - 3:00 pm

Location - Farmingdale Public Library

Fee - $25

RSS can be useful for notifications, announcements, search and discovery.

The registration form is on the counter near the staff framed photos.  [Don't forget to fill out a travel 
request and attach the registration form.]


